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• Our summer reading camp is under way with approximately 15 students K-3 

participating!!!  The program will run the week of Aug. 19
th
 from 9 am to 12 pm.  

Students that were identified having an I.R.I.P – individual reading improvement 

plan- were invited to the program.  Julie Gallaher, Adele Lieteart and Maureen 

Mazur are the summer camp teachers.   

 

• The enrollment for the tuition based pre-k is going well.  We currently have 10 

enrolled with many phone calls from inquiring parents.  I am confident we will 

have the program filled by the starting date of Sept. 16
th
! 

 

• The enrollment for Young 5’s Kindergarten is also going well.  We currently have 

12 enrolled in the program.  My goal would be between 16-18 students.   

 

• I am meeting with the unit leaders on Aug. 19
th
 to finalize the Aug. 28

th
 PD and 

open house plans. 

 

• Looking forward to an amazing start of the 21019 – 20 school year.  The staff and 

I at Mason Central truly appreciate your support. 


